Dignity Champions converse at Conversation Days

The Delivering Same-Sex Accommodation (DSSA) programme at the Department of Health extends a huge thanks to all the Dignity Champions that contributed to the Staff and Patient Conversation Days held in October.

Over 120 Dignity Champions, staff and patient representatives attended the three days. The aims of the days were:

· To provide participants with an opportunity to discuss some of the key issues and challenges associated with delivering same-sex accommodation;

· For the DSSA Programme to continue to listen to patients and staff so that it is clear on where it focuses its work;
· To provide an opportunity to share good practice and identify opportunities for on-going collaboration.
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Participants were asked 4 key questions:
1. What is happening in your patch?

2. What needs to be done to help deliver same-sex accommodation?

3. What can you personally do to make a difference?

4. What support do you need?

The lively discussions that took place have provided a wealth of information and given the programme some clear areas of work to take forward.  These include:
Supporting Dignity Champions in setting up opportunities for collaborating and sharing learning - Establishing some action learning sets across a number of regions and a series of on-line seminars/meetings (Webinars) on “hot topics” to share learning.  The first Webinar will take place on Wednesday 8th December at 3:30pm and will be on “Patient Experience.” To participate, you will need access to the internet and a phone. For further information or to register your interest, please email dssa@dh.gsi.gov.uk or phone Carys Kinsella on 07902 829673.  Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

Equipping Dignity Champions and other key staff with practical tips on how to have conversations with patients and colleagues on same-sex accommodation . The Programme is in the process of developing a “Conversation and Behaviour Change” toolkit to address this issue and will be looking for some feedback from interested Dignity Champions on the first draft.  If you are willing to be involved with this, please email anna.o’neill@dh.gsi.gov.uk.
Providing Dignity Champions with information that they can use to champion same-sex accommodation locally and help to clear up any misunderstanding  about how same-sex accommodation should be provided amongst staff and patients.  The DSSA Programme would welcome the opportunity to further share information at any events that are being held within your regions.  If you have an event/meeting or conference you’d like us to attend, please email: dssa@dh.gsi.gov.uk
Patient and service user involvement – seeking out, listening to, acting upon and learning from their feedback.  The Programme is continuing to link with patient representative groups to raise awareness about same-sex accommodation.
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